
Town of Summit 
                               Monthly Meeting 
                                                          January 13, 2015 
 
Ed Pfaff called the meeting to order at 7:00 P.M. 
 
Roll Call: Ed Pfaff, Tammy Miller, Jeff Hanson, Cory Wohlrab, Elaine Rollins 
 
Public Attendance:  Chenoa Franz, Megan Franz, Shelly Mitchell, Steve Mitchell 
 
Public Input: Chenoa and Megan talked about new playground equipment for the Summit Park. 
 
Tammy Miller read the minutes of the November meeting. No meeting minutes for December because there was no 
meeting  due to no quorum  Jeff Hanson  made a motion to accept the minutes as being read.  Seconded by Cory Wohlrab.  
Motion carried. 
 
Elaine Rollins gave the treasurer’s report.  A motion was made by Cory Wohlrab to accept the report as presented.  
Seconded by Jeff Hanson.  Motion carried. 
 
Building Permits:  Driveway permit for Thomas Sheridan was presented.   After review, Jeff Hanson made a motion to 
accept the permit as presented.  Seconded by Cory Wohlrab.  Motion carried.   
  
Old Business: Cory contacted the company that the school used for their new playground equipment and said they would 
come out and look at the area and design something for us.  There was further discussion about getting local clubs 
involved to help out possible as well.  More details are to be worked out before a final decision is made on what exactly 
will be done. 
 
New Business: A Sample Ordinance of the Vehicles of Husbandry was reviewed.  More information is needed and also  
further discussion before the ordinance is put in place and adopted. 
 
Road Maintenance:   Many complaints coming from the people that more sand is needed in certain areas of the roads.  
After further discussion, it was decided that all complaints should be reported immediately to the chairman so he can work 
with the patrolman to see if the issues can be resolved. 
 
Bills/Payments:  Bills and payments were reviewed.   Jeff Hanson made a motion to approve the bills as presented. Cory 
Wohlrab seconded the motion.  Motion carried. 
 
Motion to adjourn meeting at 7:50 P.M. was made by Jeff Hanson.  Seconded by Cory Wohlrab.  Motion carried. 
 
These minutes were taken by me, Tammy Miller, Clerk, and are correct to the best of my knowledge.   
        Tammy Miller, Clerk 
 
 
 
Draft Minutes Subject to Approval 
 
 
 
 
 


